

THE SPARTAN PTO POST



The quarterly newsletter from the Laurel Elementary PTO

An Equal Rights and Opportunities School District



Board Members 2022-23

President: Marisa Buckel, mbuckel2018@gmail.com
Vice-President: Gina Harding, gharding012@zoominternet.net
Secretary: Erika Stuart, emartell31@yahoo.com
Treasurer: Tara Sheffler, t.sheffler115@gmail.com
Event Coordinator: Jennifer Blank, jenn_taylor@rocketmail.com

Inside this issue:

*Holiday Parties

*Dine to Donate

*Upcoming Fundraisers & End of Year Events



We hope you were able to attend the 2nd Annual Spartan Tree Spectacular walk through event hosted by the PTO. Along with the item donations for the City Rescue Mission, we collected \$215 that was donated to Club Hope! Thank you to the teachers, staff, administrators, Spartan community, Laurel HS Carolers, and the Laurel Community Foundation that made this event possible and so very special! We are already looking forward to next year!



Thank you to all of the parent volunteers who made the Christmas and Valentine's Day parties so much fun!













PTO Field Trip Shirts

The PTO Field Trip Shirts will be sent home within the next few months. These shirts should be worn when students attend their field trips, as well as other days as directed by their teachers.



PTO Communication - TeamReach

As a friendly reminder, we utilize the Team Reach app - please use the code <u>PTOLaurel</u> to join at your earliest convenience. We will keep you informed throughout the school year regarding PTO events, meeting locations and times, as well as other relevant information. Also, look for notices and updates that will be sent home with your student(s) and posted in our Quarterly Newsletter.



PTO meetings are the 3rd Wednesday of each month beginning in September at 4:00pm in the Elementary School. Confirmation of meetings will be sent out via the Team Reach app. Please join us! **Dine to Donate:** Local businesses in our community have been hosting Dine to Donate Events and donating a percentage of all proceeds directly to the PTO! We have held events at the following businesses and are so grateful for the proceeds:

Ben Franklin's - \$313.60 Los Amigos - \$237.30 New Castle Nutrition - \$85

Thank you for your continued support and be on the lookout for more community dining opportunities!



Are you interested in joining the PTO Board? The Treasurer position will be available for the 23/24 school year. Please be on the lookout for the nomination form.

** Upcoming Fundraisers & End of Year Events: **

(Information will be distributed soon)



*Four Star Pizza Fundraiser - March/April

*McTeacher Night Fundraiser - March 16th



As a reminder, PTO funds are allocated to support activities for the entire Laurel Elementary School. All field trips K-6, teacher and staff appreciation week activities, and Mega Party events are big expenses on the horizon.

We kindly encourage all families to participate in the final fundraisers for the school year. As always, we graciously thank you for your continued support and family involvement.

*Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week - May 8th - 12th

*Mega Party - May 18th & 19th